
DATE:  June 10, 2025

TOPIC:  District Architect of Record -  StudioGC architecture+interiors Project(s) Update 

PREPARED BY:  Courtney Whited, Business Manager/CSBO with

Athi Toufexis, Principal, StudioGC architecture+interiors 

Recommended for:

☐ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on StudioGC architecture+interiors District Projects:

1. StudioGC prepared additional Todd Hall renovation and addition concepts for review in the 

attached presentation.

2. StudioGC provided a quote for new seating in Todd Hall’s Main Office reception area. The 

surface will be easy to clean, as it will be the same vinyl material as the seating recently 

chosen for the Rutledge Hall Staff Lounge. The cost is anticipated to be less than $3,500.

3. StudioGC designed two mock-ups for the Rutledge Hall wall map options.
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